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Woodmoor PTSA Newsletter          www.woodmoorptsa.org  

 
We are in the home stretch! Woodmoor PTSA has had a 
really great year of serving our school and students, but we 
have so much more in store! In our final two months we 
have some of our biggest and best events! 
 
Staff Appreciation Week is coming up and, as always, we 
treat our staff right at Woodmoor! PTSA hosts a lunch and 
daily events for our wonderful staff. 
 
Carnival is coming!! May 29th! ALL new games this year. 
You will have to see it to believe it. 
 
Woodmoor PTSA will also be presenting the Dolphin Dash 
on June 3rd! This is a jog-a-thon event with lots of 
community building. Look for fundraising packets to come 
home in early May. 
 
Thank you so much to all of our cherished volunteers and to 
those of you who join PTSA to support our efforts! 
 
Julie Hakamada and Mollie Kersavage 
PTSA Co-Presidents - 

Dolphin Dash 

Woodmoor PTSA presents our 1st annual Dolphin Dash on June 
3rd! This event is a jog-a-thon fundraiser that will raise money for 
PTSA's events and efforts such as teacher grants, emergency 
preparedness, science fair, bingo and carnival, and 
community events like movie nights. 
 
Students will collect flat pledges from friends and family then 
participate in the Dolphin Dash event, complete with a free t-
shirt and a DJ spinning the tunes! 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 4 - 8 
Teacher Appreciation Week  

May 6 - 8 
6th Grade Plant Sale 

May 12 
PTSA Meeting 

May 29 
Carnival 

June 3 
Dolphin Dash 

June 3 

Student Store 

June 4 

PTSA Volunteer Tea 

June 12 
Field Day 

June 12 
Popcorn Friday 

June 18 

Last Day of School 
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We are hoping for a high participation rate so that we can all make a difference! Look for 
packets to come home early May. Get ready to DASH! 
 
6th Grade 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported the sixth grade class with donations to and sales from 
the sixth grade book sale and raffle. Thank you also to all who participated in the Uncle 
Peteza’s dine out. There will be one more dine out: May 17 at Indian Palace.  
 
Also, the annual Mother’s Day plant sale will be May 6-8. Look for more details in the flyer 
that was already sent home.  
 
The sixth graders are grateful for your support! 
 
Afterschool Clubs  

Want More Afterschool Club Options? 

Would your child like to take computer coding classes? Or creative writing? Or 
chess? These opportunities and more could be available afterschool next year – if we have 
volunteer coordinator(s) willing to coordinate the programs! 

Volunteer Coordinators help with the following: 

·        Coordinate with the vendor to determine dates and provide rosters to the school 

·        Reserve rooms 

·        Organize volunteers for each class 

We have vendors eager to work with us to bring new afterschool programming to 
Woodmoor; if you are willing to volunteer to make that happen, please contact Angela 
Dellinger, angela_dellinger@hotmail.com, or Jen Carlston, jencarlston@yahoo.com. 

 


